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Comments: We believe that Grand Targhee's proposed expansion should be limited in several areas. Teton

Canyon is a recreational corridor on public lands that benefits all of us during all seasons. The proposed

expansion with lifts serving the South Bowl and Mono trees would hinder that use... not to mention the wildlife

and environmental concerns plus loss of solitude in an area that is already busy. We agree that expansion and

new investment in Grand Targhee is needed, however, Teton Canyon and surrounding slopes should be off

limits. We are not opposed to adding lifts on Peaked and Fred's as well as responsible development at the

current base area.

As far as mountain restaurants, we feel they should be designed to limit light pollution and fit into the landscape.

Night skiing shouldn't be approved as lights on Peaked or Fred's would hurt the natural Teton views.

We live in Alta and are concerned about Ski Hill Road traffic. Can the road can handle all the increased traffic

without a major infrastructure investment in Ski Hill Road? 

 


